
The proposed state budget by the Democratic Assembly includes increased spending levels and 
increased taxes. We can not afford another major tax increase on top of the highest tax increase in 
history that was put in place by Malloy. 
We already have one of the highest tax rates in the country. We rank at the bottom of the barrel for 
states to do business. 
The population in Ct is declining due to people and companies leaving the state. The proposed budget 
will only make a bad situation worse. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Carbray 
 
Hamden ct 06514 
 

mcarbray@spectra-strip.com 


